
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Works Department - Engineering Division  ∙  555 Santa Clara Street  ∙  Vallejo  ∙  CA  ∙   94590  ∙  707.648.5251 

 
 

April 16, 2021 VPW File Number 9798.01.09 

 

 

 

SUBJECT: Construction Notice of Upcoming Bridge Removal Work for Sacramento 

Street Bridge Replacement Project 

 [Federal Aid Project No.: STPLZ 5030 (056)] 

 
 
Dear Neighbors: 

 

Please be advised that demolition work required to remove the existing Sacramento Street 

Bridge over Mare Island Railway will begin on Wednesday, April 21, 2021 and will last 

approximately one week.  The nature of the work requires breaking apart the concrete 

bridge deck by jackhammering and removal of the steel supporting structure and concrete 

foundations. 

 

Please anticipate elevated construction noise during this phase of construction. 

 

We truly appreciate your cooperation during this phase of construction.  If you have any 

questions, please contact me at (408) 307-9765 or email at tomwalker@cityofvallejo.net. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tom Walker, P.E. 

Project Manager 
 

cc: M. Tigbau, City of Vallejo (via email) 

S. Kumar, City of Vallejo (via email) 

S. Jhutti, Substrate (via email) 

L. Concepcion, Gordon N. Ball (via email) 

File 


